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July 7, 2001

Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I have never written you before, so allow me to explain the reason for
my writing. I have a strong interest in the John F. Kennedy assassi-
nation subject. Of all the events of American history, I think I

like to study this subject more than any other. Like yourself, I do
not believe the Warren Commission report (as I am convinced that there
were several gunmen in Dealey Plaza on November 22, 1963). I have
become convinced on the basis of the evidence I have accumulated that
there was a conspiracy to kill President Kennedy. I have some pro-
grams that were shown on The History Channel recorded on VHS tape and
you are on those programs,

I got this address as to how to contact you via the Internet. I would
like to know if you are aware of any new significant information con-
cerning the assassination that has come out within the last two or
three years. Have you updated and/or refined any of the Whitewash
series that you authored years ago? Do you have any contact with any
of the other assassination researchers (such as Robert Groden, Gary
Mack, Martin Shackelford, or Stewart Galanor)?

I would certainly like to hear from you regarding any of this. You
may send your reply to my address on the envelope. I hope we can
correspond more later on.and I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Thanks in advance.

Sincerely,

]k

Mark Darter



